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Welcome back to Term 3, we hope everyone 
had  happy school holidays with their 
families and friends! 

Athletics carnival 

Thank you so much to everyone who assisted in the success of the P&C Cake Stall and BBQ at 
the athletics carnival last week. Whether you donated cakes and/or volunteered on the day it 
all helps to raise money for our children, thank you. A huge thank you to Caroline Dunnell who 
coordinated the stall. You did a fantastic job and we appreciate all the time and effort you put 
into organising this fundraiser. Here are a few pictures of the volunteers on the day.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Father’s Day Stall date has been changed, it will now be 
held on Tuesday 28th August. We will be sending out further 
information on how the stall is run closer to the day. If you 
would like to volunteer on the day please contact Katherine on 
0408 051 340 or Belinda on 0409 054 100. 

 

 

Our next P&C meeting will be held on Tuesday the 7th of August 
at 7pm. Please enter the school via View Street. The meeting 
will be held in the staff room. All new members welcome. Bring 
along your 50c to join on the night. 

 

 

	
  

The	
  next	
  P&C	
  Garden	
  Club	
  meeting	
  will	
  be	
  held	
  on	
  Monday	
  the	
  13th	
  of	
  August	
  at	
  9.30am.	
  All	
  new	
  member	
  welcome.	
  
You	
  don’t	
  need	
  to	
  be	
  a	
  green	
  thumb	
  to	
  join,	
  just	
  come	
  along	
  and	
  help	
  to	
  improve	
  the	
  school	
  gardens	
  with	
  a	
  group	
  of	
  
like-­‐minded	
  parents/carers.	
  Morning	
  tea	
  will	
  be	
  provided.	
  If	
  you	
  have	
  any	
  questions	
  please	
  contact	
  Brenda	
  on	
  0431	
  459	
  
756.	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

Upcoming P&C fundraiser - School disco 
Friday 14th September 

If you are interested in volunteering on the 
day please contact Jessica 0432 368 505 

	
  


